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Memorandum 

 

 

 

To:       The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

Through: Chief Reece Pyrtle 

From:     Sgt. Sam Shelton 

Subject:  Traffic Study Request in reference to changing the 

speed limit on Hickory Street 

Date: August 11, 2015 
 

 

On June 4, 2015, I received a traffic study request from Council 

Member Angela Hampton in reference to changing the speed limit 

on Hickory Street. 

 

The speed limit on Hickory Street is currently 35 MPH.  Hickory 

Street is entirely residential in nature and is approximately one 

block in length with approximately ten residences.  

 

Hickory Street is a narrow street and runs south from Church 

Street to Hollingsworth Street (see attached). 

 

The Police Department’s recommendation is that the speed limit 

for the entire length of Hickory Street be reduced to 25 MPH. 

 

 

 



 
   

 


